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COMMUNICATIONS

1. Letter from Bridge Employee Dennis Tan, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway
and Transportation District, dated July 27, 2021, expressing gratitude for the honoring of
his late mother, Elizabeth Monseratte, at the adjournment of the July 23" Board of
Directors meeting.

2. Email from Kenneth Tarr, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of Directors,
received August 13, 2021, commending the calmness and professionalism of the driver of
Gate Transit Bus 1707, route 17, in Mill Valley.

3. Email from Alexandra Yudovich, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District and San
Francisco Mayor London Breed, received August 16, 2021, inquiring about the efforts to
mitigate the sounds emanating from the Golden Gate Bridge during high winds.

A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District
Secretary.
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